
Flyin at Katama-July2020 

ICS - Northeast Tribe FFllyy--IInn  

Katama, Martha’s Vineyard, MA - July 18, 2020 
 

 

Where:  Katama Airpark (1B2), Martha’s Vineyard, 
MA 
When:   Saturday, July 18, 2019, 10:30 AM - 3 PM 
              Rain date: Sunday, July 19 
Activity: Informal Fun, Food and Friends, Party on 
the Beach 
Arrivals -10:00 to 11:30 
Parking – just a few steps from the Atlantic Ocean 
Lunch – Right Fork Diner, noon to 1:30 
(transportation to and from the beach provided by 
FBO) 
Departure – mid-afternoon 
 
Click here for fly-in /Forms/NE_FlyIn_RegForm 

 

 

This fly-in is all about family fun. The pilot gets the challenge of the grass strip landing, and the family gets to 
frolic in (or near) the Atlantic Ocean. Join us for this unique journey!  

Katama Airpark is a grass strip airport on the southeast corner of Martha’s Vineyard, just to the east of the 
KMVY Class D airspace. There is parking near the FBO office and Right Fork Diner at the north end of 
Runway 3-21, and a taxiway to the beach parking at the south end. From there it is only a few steps the one of 
the finest beaches on the island, with sparkling sands and Atlantic Ocean surf. Bring your families, your beach 
toys, and (for the brave) your swimsuits! 

 
Right Fork Diner 

 

 
Beach Parking 

Contact Cape Approach on 118.2. Arrivals are usually over Vineyard Haven’s Class D above 2600 ft and 
descending east of the island, or over the water south of the island. The winds in July are commonly from the 
northeast, making Runway 3 or 6 the active – check on CTAF (122.8) or the KMVY ATIS (126.25). After 
registering with the FBO you can taxi to the Beach Parking using the inactive runway(s). Park near the FBO if 
you wish, and the airport manager will provide a ride to the beach. Self-serve 110LL is available at Katama 
($6.58 in June) or at nearby airports on the mainland. Lunch is at the Right Fork Diner at noon. As always, 
please use the ICS-NE /Forms/NE_FlyIn_RegForm form to let us know that you are coming. 

Pete Morse, Fly-In Coordinator 

401-636-1046 or piper32p@gmail.com 


